NEW VISION; 4
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New Vision House of Hope is Celebrating
21 Years of Service to the Community

CRAB FEAST

FUNDRAISER
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g\\eﬂ‘“ ROSEDALE GARDENS

8037 PHILADELPHIA ROAD, BALTIMORE, MD 21237

TICKETS ON SALE!

Please come join us at our crab feast fundraiser. All proceeds will go to support the
vital work that NVHOH, a 501(c)(3) organization, does in support of veterans
and those who are struggling with homelessness, substance addiction, and mental
health challenges.

ALLYOU CAN EAT BUFFET

Steamed Crabs e Assorted Salads
Beef Barbeque e Baked Beans

Fried Chicken e Maryland Crab Soup
Macaroni & Cheese ® Corn on the Cob

Tickets: $80 per person

To purchase tickets contact:

Charles Culver, Sr.

410.466.8558

Ronda Bell
rbell@newvisionhouseofhope.com





